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Effective 1 August 2016
Changes to Route

2A services

From Monday 1 August, Duffy’s City Buses’ route 2A
will change to improve road safety.

This route will now travel along Water and George
Streets before continuing its normal path at Targo
Street. This change has been made to improve road
safety at the intersection of Burnett and Targo Streets.

The Burnett Street near Targo Street bus stop will be
permanently relocated to Water Street, approximately
200 metres away.
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Bus stop closed
at Burnett Street
near Targo Street

Bus schedules and route travel times will not change.
For more information please:

» visit qconnect.qld.gov.au.
» contact Duffy's City Buses (07) 4151 4226.
« email info@duffysbuses.com.au.
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